
TOWN OF COLFAX  
February 13, 2019 

Monthly Board Meeting 

The monthly meeting of the Town of Colfax board was called to order by Chairman Dean 
Logslett.  Gary Bjork, the clerk and the treasurer were present.  Jason Klukas had an excused 
absence.  The minutes of the January meetings were reviewed.  Gary Bjork moved to accept the 
minutes.  Dean Logslett seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 

The progress on the Ferry pit was discussed.  Dean will meet with the Hwy Committee on 3/6/19 
at 8:30. 

Johnne gave a report of her Rotary Grant presentation.  She said there was quite a bit of interest 
in the ADA picnic tables Tyler built. 

Gary Bjork made a motion to keep Dairy State Bank as the repository.  Dean Logslett seconded 
the motion.  The motion passed. 

Gary Bjork made a motion to pay the bills.  Dean Logslett seconded the motion.  The motion 
passed. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 PM.  The next meeting will be held on March 13th at 7:00 p.m. 

Karen Myers 
Town Clerk  


